
 

 

9 May 2023 
 
Our Ref: HP8780 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
On Friday 16th June we will be taking Year 3 pupils on a trip to Dovedale. 
 
The aim of this trip is for pupils to gain some first-hand experience of visiting the countryside and to observe 
its natural and man-made features.  It will also give the children first-hand experience of viewing rivers relating 
to their new topic.  
 
The cost of this visit will be £6.20 per person to cover transportation costs. 
 
The coach will be departing school at approximately 9.15 am and returning at approximately 3.00 pm.   
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch in a suitable bag.  Please do not send fizzy drinks or 
drinks in glass bottles for safety reasons.  A school packed lunch will be provided for those pupils 
who are entitled to free school meals. 
 
Children should come to school wearing their school uniform as usual and wear suitable walking shoes for the 
outdoors including a waterproof jacket in case of rain.  If it is a hot day, please provide a sun hat and sun 
cream.   
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, then please ensure that they take a travel sickness pill before coming 
to school.  If they need to take one for the return journey, then please place one in an envelope with your 
child’s name clearly written on the front and pass it to a member of staff upon arrival.  You will be asked to 
sign a consent form. 
 
jPlease log into ParentPay to give your consent and make your payment of £6.20 before Friday 9th June.  If 
your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, please also log in to ParentPay to give your consent for them to go on 
the trip. 
 
We are all looking forward to a fun day out! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 


